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Addendum 5.0 

 

ADDENDUM POSTING DATE:  April 2, 2020 

NEW SITE VISIT:   April 6, 2020 @ 9:00 a.m. MST 

QUESTIONS DUE:   April 7, 2020 @ 2:00 p.m. MST 

IFB CLOSING DATE:   April 10, 2020 @ 2:00 p.m. MST  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
This addendum is in response to protocols and general safety of participants due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. 

Each company planning to attend shall bring their own ladder (lifts or bucket trucks also allowed that 
would not damage any property) to access the roofs.  Drones will also be permitted as an alternative at 
this time.  Access to the inside of the sites is not allowed.  There should be at least part of each roof that 
is only one-story school.  Each person attending will be responsible for any precautions they deem 
necessary around social distancing and safety.  Be prepared to be placed into small groups by District 
staff and maintain distance from everyone else attending.   

District employees will remain at a distance on the ground and will be available for some questions that 
may come up.  The District will conduct a verbal attendance verification at each site. 

Access may not be to all parts of every roof, but to parts that could show typical conditions at that site. 

These are NOT mandatory site visits, just offered for those that wish to see the existing roof coatings.  


